
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 21, 2010 
 
 
From The Secretary's Corner - Did You Know?  
That Paul Butler ate too much lobster and couldn't 
"choke" out a column this week.  I'm sure he'll be back 
to his normal self next week. 
 
Raffle - Tonight's raffle prize, a Shoppers Hardware gift 
certificate donated by Captain Lloyd, was won by 
Sophie Kourakos. 
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given by so many 
different members, spouses and guests that I was 
literally unable to keep up, but you know who you are. 
 
Lobster Bake Wrap Up - Anne Swift-Kayatta would 
like to thank her crew who did a wonderful job setting 
up, cooking, serving and cleaning up.  Every year, we 
seem to get a little better organized. 
 
GSE Team - The district is looking for non-Rotarians 
between the ages of 25 and 40 to go on a GSE trip to 
Hong Kong next February.  They are specifically 
looking for individuals who are working in the 
healthcare field.  Please contact John LoBosco if you 
know of anyone who might be interested. 
 
Club Website - Paul Jennings and his committee are 
looking for items, stories, reports and photos that you 
wish to have posted on our club website.  Some of the 
possibilities include Soup Kitchen, Christmas Tree Sale, 
International Food Festival, RYLA, Bug Light Clean Up 
and the Lobster Bake.  If you have any of these items, 
please get them to Paul or Scott Irving. 
 
Health Updates - Both Dan Gacetta and Warren 
Simpson are at the Scarborough Veterans Home.  Joan 
Frustaci reported that she ran into Warren's son, Tom, at 
the hardware store and that Warren is very lonely. 
When you visit these gentlemen, recognize the fact that 
they are having difficulty seeing and hear

 

ing. 
 
Club Vouchers - John LoBosco is continuing a tradition 
started by the last two Presidents - Janet McLaughlin 
and Joan Frustaci.  Once again, the club will be 
reimbursing any member who sees a need in the 
community for up to $50.  Please see Nancy Hawes for 
your voucher reimbursement. 
 
Membership/Public Image Seminar - On September 
30, the district will be holding its first ever Membership/ 
Public Image Seminar at the Holiday Inn West in 
Portland.  Topics include membership retention and 
recruitment and creating a club identity.  Everyone in 
the club is invited.  Please contact John or Paul for more 
information. 
 
Fort Williams Tour - On August 11, we will be 
meeting at the fire barn for a tour of that facility, as well 
as the surrounding area, to look at possible projects for 
our club anniversary.  We will then adjourn to Tony 
Wagner’s home for pizza and beverages.  This is a 
spouse's opportunity and we will be charging $15 per  

 
 
 
person or $25 per couple.  Please note that we will be 
meeting at the fire barn at 5:30 pm. 
 
Program - Tonight's program was our Annual Lobster 
Bake.  DG Ann Lee Hussey and her husband were in 
attendance, as were several members from the Casco 
Bay Sunrise Club and the Breakwater Daybreak Club.  
Captain Lloyd and his wife regaled us with song.  
Everyone introduced themselves and ate too much and 
President John got us out before the torrential rains 
came.  All in all, it was a wonderful lobster bake and a 
great way to kick off our new year.  A special thank you 
to Anne Swift-Kayatta for organizing this event. 
 
 
Upcoming Events  
-July 22 - Phil & Claudette Dube (Anniversary) 
-July 28 - Janet Edmunson, "Affirm Yourself for 
 Life's Challenges" (Chuck Redman, Program Chair) 
-August 4 - DJ Abisaliah, Maine’s Professional 
 Sports Scene (Bill York, Program Chair) 
-August 10 - Soup Kitchen 
-August 11 - Fort Williams Tour followed by 
 Pizza at the Wagner's 
-August 18 - Wayne Davis, Train Riders Northeast 
 (Dan Davidson, Program Chair) 
-August 25 - Robert Clark, Social Security Admin 
 (Chuck Redman, Program Chair) 
-September 8 - Ann Lee Hussey, Official DG Visit 
 (John LoBosco, Introduction) 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
July 28 
Song  Jennings 
Invocation Schaab 
Raffle Gift Lourie 
Conductor Meyers 
 
August 4 
Song  Kennealy 
Invocation Speh 
Raffle Gift McGovern 
Conductor Mooers 
 
August 11 
Song  Kinley 
Invocation Suppasettawat 
Raffle Gift Myers 
Conductor Murphy 
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